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A-Level Results 
 

Tomorrow, students will be able to collect A-Level results as from 8.00 am at their 
respective institution. Opening schools earlier will afford our students the greatest possible 
advantage of securing a university place given the time difference between the UK and 
Gibraltar.  
 
Schools will be issuing A-Level results as from 8 am tomorrow, Thursday 14th August. 


